
PARENT MEETING
September 18, 2024



AGENDA

Message 
from the 
President

Our 
Fundraising 

Program

Payment 
Methods

R E S P E C T
Sea Cadet 

Presentation

Navy 
League 

Presentation



MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
NAVY LEAGUE OF CANADA
STONY PLAIN BRANCH

WELCOME BACK

BRANCH INTRODUCTION



THE EXECUTIVE 

Amanda Hall
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Yvette Gogowich

Vice President
Chantal McKenzie

Treasurer

Jennifer Geddes

Secretary



DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Carrie Williams 

Past President

Lei Gryshik

Parent Liaison

Kara Henry

Screening

Christina Bugyra

Treasurer Assistant

Terrie Malcolm 

Fundraising

Janie Vieville

Bingo Chair

Nadia Bit

Casino Chair



OUR FUNDRAISING PROGRAM

THE BRANCH

Our program is a Non-Profit Society run by a Parent 
volunteer group called the 'Branch'. All funds raised 
go directly back into the program to support our 
amazing cadet corps. Annually, we have a number of 
regular supporters to our program and a few grants 
which we apply for, but we rely heavily on fundraising 
by Cadets and the Parent group. Each year the Branch 
executive sits down and designs a ROBUST 
Fundraising program for the cadets to work with 
monthly..

JOIN US!!!

MONTHLY FUNDRAISING

All families are required to fundraise a profit of 
$65.00 a month for their family account. This amount 
helps to cover our program costs as outlined by our 
annually prepared budget. Each fundraiser is carefully 
vetted to get the maximum profit to our cadets.

Cadets also have their own individual accounts. Once 
their monthly requirement is met, a cadet can 
fundraise directly for their own accounts. This account 
gets used for our larger cadet trips or can be used as 
requested towards future monthly family account 
requirements.



FUNDRAISERS  

Ongoing Fundraising
 Ongoing Chocolate Covered Almonds 

(one case covers the $45.00 for the 
month)

 Family Bingo (October 27, February 23, 
2025 and April 27, 2025 – Just waiting on 
license)

 Adult Only Social – March 15, 2025

 Charity Casino in St. Albert – We are slated 
for first quarter 2027

Fundraising Ideas
 Cookie Dough Night 

 Christmas Campaign 

 Beef Raffle

 Beer Hunter Meet and Greets (Family 
Friendly)

 Pizza 

 Looking into Pull Tickets (Navada) 

Always open to more Ideas!



Payment Methods for Fundraising / Program Costs

• E-Transfer

• stonyplaintreasurer@abnavyleague.ca

• Cash / Cheque at Branch Table

All E-transfers Must Have A Message With Cadet Name And Fundraiser 
Identification

All Cash / Cheques Must Be Placed In An Envelope At Branch Table 
Labeled With Cadet Name And Fundraiser Identification.

Cheques Are To Be Made Out To: Nloc Stony Plain Branch

As a charitable organization, The 
Navy League of Canada is regulated 
by AGLC.  

• Strict rules & guidelines around 
Raffles, Bingos & Casinos.

• Our procedures and paperwork 
can be randomly audited by 
AGLC.



“RESPECT SHOULD BE THE FIRST 
THING YOU GIVE”

 The Navy League of Alberta – Stony Plain Division is run by volunteers! 
We make time out of our day to get’er done! 

 All Questions & Concerns should be handled via Amanda Hall 
(Branch President), Jamie Tallmann (Sea Cadet CO), or Jurgen Stolk 
(Navy League CO) first and foremost!  

 Amanda Hall- stonyplainpresident@abnavyleague.ca

 Jamie Tallmann- jamie.tallmann@cadets.gc.ca

 Jurgen Stolk - co.nlcc.ejstolk@abnavyleague.ca 

 As always – Branch Executive is available Wednesday nights at the 
table in the foyer of the Ship (Hall)!


